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1.. How many indigenous people are currently employed in the public service?
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Through the Council of Australian Governments National Partnership on Indigenous
Economic Participation, Victoria has committed to a target of 1% of its public sector
workforce being Indigenous by 2015. The baseline data used to calculate this target
was from the 2008 People Matter Survey’ which found that 1,200 employees in the
public sector identified as Indigenous.

! Survey conducted by the State Services Authority.





